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Y5/6 Robin Wood Residential

An information pack will be sent home this week to all Y5/6 parents. This will include an information booklet, medical forms and a kit list for the forthcoming residential. Each child will also receive a luggage label; please ensure that this is attached to the luggage. 
If you require any further information, please contact Mrs Wallace or Miss Rimmer.
Completed medical forms need to be returned to school by Monday 17th May 2021. 
Please also note that inhalers (as required- and in date) must be in school at all times and these will be taken on the visit. 
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Class Photographs
These will take place on Monday 17th May 2021.

All children will need to wear their school uniform on this day.
Y6 pupils’ will need to bring in their school burgundy jumper - as well as their hoodie!
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  Number Fun Day 
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Safe Activities For Everyone



There were some fantastic creative number designs on Friday – well done to all!                      We will update you soon on the final total raised – this money will be sent to support the work of the NSPCC.                                             The children enjoyed lots of fun as well as challenging maths activities and the ‘Times Table Rockstars’ competition.
PE T-Shirts
We are introducing a new PE t-shirt to replace the current white option from September 2021. This change is largely due to it being a more practical option. The burgundy PE top will be available to buy from Mary Francis.                                   We appreciate that there may be still lots of wear left with many of the current white PE t-shirts, therefore these can continue to be worn until they have been outgrown.                                   Plain black shorts or jogging bottoms will remain the same. 

PE Days: Reminder of the change of days for the summer term:                               Reception: Monday                        Y1/2: Monday & Thursday                 Y3/4: Thursday & Friday     Y5/6: Monday & Wednesday
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School Office
Dinner payments are now due: 
£78.20
Office contact emails:
Mrs Peckham: sarah@brabins.lancs.sch.uk
Mrs Bretherton:

admin@brabins.lancs.sch.uk
ASC/Breakfast Club                               Please contact the office if you wish to amend your existing boooking or would like to book sessions for after half term.          
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Brabin’s Pre-School
April Newsletter:

https://www.brabinsendowed.co.uk/brabins-pre-school/
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Star of the Week

30th April
Reception: Xander M
Y1/2: Louie R
Y3/4: Joanna V
Y5/6: Ralphie CH
7th May
Reception: Juliette F
Y1/2: Freya M
Y3/4: Jordan NW
Y5/6: Oscar B
Headteacher Award: Ava K and Darcey S
Kindness Award: Scarlett F and Aviah BB

	
	
	
	
	


What we’ve been learning in school:
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Reception Class- Willow Class    

As part of our topic the children have loved using IPads to take photos and records

videos of different mini beasts in their habitat on our school field. 

“I have found a slug on a log,” Tommy.

“Look there is a worm in the soil,” Juliette.
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Y1/2 – Elm Class

 The children have been enjoying working with Coach Dan to improve their sports skills. 

Kenny - I am getting more confident with my skills.

Mia - It is lots of fun even though it's hard work. 
George - I am really enjoying all the skills Coach Dan is teaching us. 

Phoebe - It is really good because we get to do lots of different skills.
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Y3/4- Sycamore Class

In Sycamore class we have been practising our sewing skills in preparation for our artwork based on animals.
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Y5/6 – Oak Class

Year 5/6 have enjoyed designing E-Safety posters with the purpose of sharing these with Year 1/2 and others around the school. What creative designs we’ve had!



Diary Dates:

	Wednesday 19th May
	Whole School Storytelling Day

	Monday 24th May
	Tri Golf coaching sessions – Y5/6

	Tuesday 25th May
	Creepy Crawly Workshop for Reception  pupils

Y3/4 Tennis skills competition –seprate letter

	Half term holiday: Monday 31st May-Friday 4th June

Inset Days: 7th and 8th June

School re-opens on Wednesday 9th June 2021


Online Safety 

Keeping children safe online is a key priority for our school. We will try to keep you informed of useful sites and information, including local and national guidance. You will also find this information on the online safety section through the curriculum part of our website. 

 Below are some websites with useful online safety information linked to e safety:
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	www.thinkuknow.co.uk
www.ceop.police.uk/report-abuse/
www.youtube.com/ceop
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	http://www.beatbullying.org/ http://www.google.co.uk/familysafety/tools.html http://www.safenetwork.org.uk
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	www.childnet-int.org
www.education.gov.uk/ukccis
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	www.parentscentre.gov.uk
www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-andresources/parents-and-carers/parents-guide-totechnology
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